

# Volunteer Chapter American Backflow Prevention Association

From the President, Officers and Directors:

Merry Christmas! Happy Hanukkah! Happy New Year!



# PLEASE VOTE!!

Please complete and return your ballot by December the 31<sup>st</sup>. Please note that there are only one nominee for each office. The Nominating Committee and the Board worked hard to secure nominees for these positions, and these individuals were the only ones out of almost 100 members that were gracious enough to agree to serve in this capacity. There is a provision for a write-in candidate, if you prefer. Election results will be announced at the Chapter Meeting: March 20, 1997.

# If You Do Not Have A Ballot in This Envelope:

Sorry, we do not have you listed as having current paid Chapter dues. If you feel this is an error, please contact Chapter President Dale Phelps at 423/430-1372, days. Our Bylaws state we can only accept ballots from members in good standing. Chapter dues are \$15.00 annually, in addition to the Association dues. Please support your local Chapter with your dues.

# 2<sup>nd</sup> ANNUAL TENNESSEE BACKFLOW CONFERENCE

## **MARCH 20, 1997**

Days Inn Convention Center Central Avenue Pike At the I-75 Merchants Road Exit Knoxville, Tennessee Room Rates: \$50 per night

## **CONFERENCE FEES:**

\$40 ABPA Members \$80 Non-Members

#### After March 10, 1997:

\$50 ABPA Members \$90 Non-Members

(All non-member fees include lyr Association and Chapter membership)

The Conference Committee and the Board is hard at work to bring you timely topics and the best speakers available. Tentative topics <u>may</u> include:

- \*All About Test Kits
- \*Liabilities of the Tester/Repairer
- \*Thermal Expansion Problems Solved
- \*The Brentwood Backflow Incident
- \*Where Do You Put That Darn Thing?
  - (Installation Location Options)
- \*Fire System Backflow Prevention
- \*Other Topics of Interest

<u>Please watch your mailbox for the Conference</u> <u>Registration brochure to come soon!</u>